
 

 
 
Parker Hannifin Corporation 
Aerospace Filtration Division 
1210 Garden of the Gods Road 
Colorado Springs, CO 80907 USA 

 
 
 

December 26, 2019 
 
 
RE: Manufacturing and Sales of Parker Velcon EI 1583 7th Edition Filter Monitors 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
We have acknowledged your concerns regarding the withdrawal of the Energy Institute 1583 
specification for SAP-base filter monitors by end of 2020. Parker Velcon has been working with both in-
house and industry experts to determine the future availability of Parker Velcon EI 1583 filter monitors. 
 
Until this situation becomes clear, Parker Velcon will continue the manufacturing and sales of our EI 
1583 7th edition filter monitors. 
 
We are committed to providing continued updates and support on this matter as the situation unfolds. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jay Studer 
General Manager 

Robert Guglielmi 
Global Business Development 
Manager 

Lewis Wolfe 
Division Engineering Manager 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Robert Guglielmi 
Global Business Development 
Manager 

office  +1 (719) 528-7224 
email  robert.gugliemi@parker.com 

 

Lewis Wolfe 
Engineering Manager 

office  +1 (719) 528-7277 
email  lwolfe@parker.com 

 

Jay Studer 
General Manager 

office  +1 (336) 217-3800 
email  jstuder@parker.com 

 


